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Term 3 - Week 9 

Principal’s Message 

Regional Athletics 

Fantastic effort for all of our Regional Athletes! 

They represented Goulburn Public School very 

well and an extra congratulations to Josh 

Dennis for making it all the way to State 

Athletics for High Jump.  
Shine for Girls Program  

The ‘Shine for Girls’ group 

held a lunchtime meeting 

and all the girls were able to 

invite a guest. The group held 

a beautiful lunch and their 

guests were thrilled to be 

able to attend. The girls 

involved identified their strengths and showed 

confidence in knowing what it was to be 

strong and empowered. Thank you to 

Mrs Chapman for the wonderful work you 

have done in creating this program! 
Bourke Street Children's Crossing 

Our Bourke Street Children's Crossing is a 

part-time crossing operating before and after 

school hours. From 8:00 – 9:30am and 

2:30-4:00pm, when the flags are out with the 

words CHILDREN CROSSING, drivers must slow 

down and stop before the stop 

line when a pedestrian is on the 

crossing or waiting to cross and 

remain stopped until all 

pedestrians leave the crossing. 
Leadership Team – PBL 

Acknowledgement day 

Our PBL Acknowledgement Day is on Friday 

Week 10. Students are to wear mufti clothes. 

There will be activities run by the Year 6 

students and all students will go home with a 

surprise at the end of the day! Some students 

who have recently been on detention will be 

sent home a letter that says they will have a 

modified/supervised participation. All students 

that have this letter sent home are strongly 

encouraged to come along on Friday as they 

will still participate in the activities.  

Sharyn Cox 

Relieving Principal 

PBL FOCUS 

Week 9: Respect yourself and others  
  (focus on friendship) 

Week 10: Respect yourself and others 
  (sportsmanship focus) 

Wk 

9 

17 Sept 

 

 

K-2 Assembly 

18 Sept 19 Sept 20 Sept 21 Sept 

Wk 

10 

24 Sept 

Life Education 

 

Whole School 

Assembly 

25 Sept 

Life Education 

26 Sept 

Life Education 

27 Sept 

GPS Public 

Speaking 

Afternoon 

28 Sept 

Last day 

of term 

LIFE EDUCATION 

Life Education will be visiting our school 

Dates: Monday 24 September to  

  Wednesday 26 September 

Cost:  $7.00 

If you haven't already done so, 

please return your signed 

permission notes (attached) and 

payment by Friday 21st 

September, if your child hasn’t 

paid they will not be able to 

attend. 

Only Students who attend Life Education will 

be able to purchase Healthy Harold 

merchandise. 

Merchandise Price List 

Product Price 

Tattoo $0.50 

Harold Post-it-Note $1.50 

Harold Hand Ball $3.00 

Small Harold Soft Toy $8.00 

Large Harold Soft Toy $15.00 

https://www.kidsmatter.edu.au/primary


 

 

Parents, friends and family members are always welcome to attend our school assemblies. 
Our school assemblies are held weekly on Monday afternoons.  

SAFE RESPECTFUL RESPONSIBLE LEARNER 

CLASS AWARD WINNERS  

WEEK 9 - TERM 3 

K-Hume:  Oliver Casey 

   Nash Becker 

1-Jackson:  Hamish Brouwer 

   Chaise Humphries 

2/1-Belmore:  Maddison Jones-Dellosta 

   Jackson Archer 

$1.50 

PBL AWARD 

Havish Kaitha 

Everyday Counts 

Attend today 

 Achieve Tomorrow 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Week 8, Term 3 

The class with the highest attendance was  

3-Franklin 

FRUIT & VEG MONTH 

Congratulations to Jayden for 

winning the 'name for our 

canteen' competition last week. 

His suggestion was The Lunch 

Shop. He received his 'Healthy 

Hamper' during the Friday 

morning assembly. 

This week's competition is asking for students to 

submit a healthy snack recipe for the canteen 

to sell. The best entry will be announced on 

Friday and will win a Healthy Hamper. 

Our Canteen snack this week is 

called ‘Veggie Dipping Pots’ - they 

are for sale for 50c. 

LIBRARY NEWS 

We will be holding our library 

stocktake and we would appreciate 

if all school library books could be 

returned by the end of this term. 

Students will not be able to borrow books for 

the remainder of Term 3 to assist with this 

process. 

LEARNING CLUB 

Today is the last Learning Club 

for this term.  Learning Club 

will resume in week 2 Term 4 

and will be held from 

3:00-3:45pm in the library. 

The  

Learning  

Club 
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JOKE CORNER 

Q: What do you get if 

you pamper a cow? 

A:   Spoiled milk. 

P&C NEWS 

Our next P&C Meeting will be held 

 Date: 7 November 2018 

 Time:  4:00pm 

 Where: School Library 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 

Kindergarten enrolments for 2019 are now 

being taken for children turning 5 before 

31 July 2019. Information packs are available 

from the Office. 

To finalise your child’s enrolment you will need 

to bring along: 

 A completed enrolment form 

 Your child’s Birth Certificate 

 Your child’s immunisation certificate 

 Proof of address eg electricity bill, rental 

agreement etc 

 these original documents will be 

photocopied for inclusion in your child’s 

school record card. 

Please note that our Kindystart Orientation 

Program will run from 9:15 to 2:45pm on the 

following days. 

 
 7 November 

 14 November 

 21 November 

 28 November 

PUBLIC SPEAKING 

Parents and Carers and Friends are invited to 

attend a wonderful afternoon of public 

speaking. 

Date: Thursday 27 September 

Time:  1:50pm 

Where: School Hall 

 

Two students from each class will be selected 

to present their speech to the whole school. 

We look forward to seeing our school 

community supporting our students. 

GOVERNMENT HOUSE OPEN DAY 

Government House Open Day is your 

opportunity to ‘go beyond the gates’ and 

discover the house and gardens of Australia’s 

Vice-Regal residence. 

 
 Date: Saturday, 6 October 

 Time:  10am - 2pm 

 Cost:  Free Entry 

 

During the event, the Governor-General, Lady 

Cosgrove, Government House staff and 

volunteers from the Australiana Fund will be on 

hand to answer your questions and share 

perspectives of life at one of Australia’s most 

iconic residences. 

While a range of food and beverage providers 

will be on site, you’re  welcome - and 

encouraged - to bring a picnic lunch and relax 

within the grounds. 

All visitors will be subject to security checks on 

entry. Sharp instruments are not permitted. 

http://www.theaustralianafund.org.au/
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